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MINNESOTA DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY 

March 25, 2024 
 
 
Jeff Potts 
Executive Director 
Minnesota Chiefs of Police Association 
803 Old Highway 8 NW 
New Brighton, MN 55112 
 
Dear Executive Director Potts: 
 
As my tenure with the State Patrol comes to a close, I wanted to take a moment and officially 
thank the Minnesota Chiefs of Police Association (MCPA), as well as your members across 
Minnesota.  Over the course of my career, I have learned a lot from both past and present Chiefs.  
The support provided to me and the entire Minnesota State Patrol is something I hold dear.  In the 
end, none of us will ever have enough resources to provide public safety services alone.  Working 
together is the key.  Thankfully, in Minnesota, working together has always been the norm.   
 
I will especially remember being invited to speak twice at the Executive Training Institute and as a 
regular speaker on strategic planning during the CLEO and Command Academy.  One of my goals 
in my new role is to remain connected to the Minnesota policing community and the MCPA.  My 
new work email address as of April 8, 2024 will be langer@theiacp.org. 
 
Lastly, I am proud that Lieutenant Colonel Christina Bogojevic will be serving as Interim Colonel 
(christina.bogojevic@state.mn.us).  She recognizes the value of being affiliated with the MCPA 
and is eager to take part in the bi-weekly update calls to stay abreast of public safety matters 
across the state. 
 
Thank you again for all of the support over the years.  I look forward to staying in touch. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Colonel Matthew C. Langer 
Chief, Minnesota State Patrol 
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